
IMPORTANT     NOTE  ! !
Dear Parents/Guardians, as part of the

European week of sport the Active
class, we are running a Table Tennis

Takeover this Friday, the 29th
September. There will be lots of fun

games for 1st and 2nd years. We want
them to wear their P.E uniform into

school for the day. Thank You!

1st years: 11am - 12pm

2nd years: 12pm - 1pm


